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Headteacher’s news: 
I have not been in and around school much this week due to the Y6  

Residential which took place from Wednesday to Friday.  The trip has 

been another huge success and we were, once again, blessed with 

beautiful weather.  Peat Rigg, in North Yorkshire, really is a brilliant  

location for outdoor activities and the staff at the centre are  

excellent with the children.  They encourage each and every child to 

step outside their comfort zone and push themselves to the limit.  I 

have included a few photographs below and more will appear on 

next week’s Y6 and Y5/6 blogs.  

 

Across the rest of school, Nursery to Year 5 have had a pretty normal 

week and you can find out all about the learning that has taken 

place in each class by clicking on the blog links below.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

This week’s assembly was about  

learning from our mistakes and the  

importance of never giving up. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 1 May: May Bank Holiday. 

Fri 5 May: King Charles III coronation 

celebrations in school. 

Mon 8 May: Bank Holiday for the 

coronation of the King. 

Tues 9 - Fri 12 May: KS2 SATs (Y6). 

Fri 26 May: School closes for half term. 

Mon 5 June: School opens for Summer 2 

Fri 23 June: Teacher training day - school 

closed to all children. 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 
Nursery  Reception  Y1 Pear  Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

The Scholastic Book Fair made an  

incredible £1317.04 in the week before 

the Easter holidays.  A very well done 

again to Miss Bairstow and the Y6 book 

fair leaders.  This amount beat last 

year’s total which was a record at the 

time.  A huge thank you to you too for  

supporting this book fair. 

Sports News: On Thursday, our West 

Yorkshire finalists took part in the  

rearranged event at Temple Newsam.  

Congratulations to our three runners:  

Ella (Y3 Girl) 17th, Mia (Y5 Girl) 32nd 

Oscar (Y5 Boy) 38th. 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

